
   Happy Hearts 
 At Happy Hearts on June 28, local, talented, and very gifted musician,  
 Mr. Jesse Cockcroft, the strolling accordion player, will be performing.  
 Doors open at 11 am for fellowship. A meal of BBQ, hash and rice, baked  
 beans, cornbread, dessert, and tea will be served at noon for $8. Please  
 contact Helen by June 23 at 843.771.3979 (leave message) or email her at  
 rooneyjrclan@mac.com to make your meal reservation.  
 ALL AGES ARE INVITED!

   Become a Stephen Minister! 
 What motivates you to pursue Stephen Ministry training?
 Make a difference, extend help, and seize the opportunity to learn. If 
 these reasons resonate with you, kindly submit your application today!  
 You may obtain the forms from the church kiosks or call Pastor Mark  
 Barnes at 843.873.2130; call or text Michelle Helton at 843.709.1679 or  
 Brenda Byrd at 912.674.8314. This journey will deepen your faith and  
 involvement in the ministry. 

   Let the Son Shine In! 
 Allow HIM and YOUR Stephen Minister to help carry your burdens.  
 It will lighten your life and lift your spirits. Please accept this gift with  
 a note or call to Pastor Mark Barnes at 843.873.2130. Also reach out  
 with a call or text to Sue D. Malphrus at 843.435.9116 or Leah Martin at  
 404.408.5457.

   Scan to Give Option
 It’s easier than ever to give now! Simply scan this QR  Code & you will  
 be directed to PushPay, our online giving  platform.  
 You can also text 833.245.8417 and give right  
 from your phone!  

Safety and Assistance Emergency number available  
on Sunday mornings from 7:30am-12:30pm 854.429.1848. June 16, 2024
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   VBS 2024- Camp Firelight!
 VBS is this week! Registration is closed. You should have received an  
 email from our VBS leadership team with all the information you will  
 need for your child! If you registered your child and did not get an email,  
 please call the Children’s Ministry office at 843.873.1230. 

 Colors of the day are: 
 Monday – Green 
 Tuesday – Yellow
 Wednesday – Orange 
 Thursday – Blue 
 Friday - Red

 Donations are needed to make VBS a success. If you have not paid at the  
 time of registration, please bring your $15.00 per child donation in on 
 Monday of VBS. Please consider bringing an appetizer, snack or 2-liter 
 soda to our volunteer table. Volunteers get a short break in the day to get 
 refreshments. This is a great way to support all our volunteers. 

   Town Hall Meeting,  June 23
 There will be a Town Hall Meeting on Sunday, June 23 at 4 pm in the  
 Sanctuary to discuss the issues facing the UMC and Bethany. 

   Kindergarten Sunday School Teachers Needed
 We are looking for two more people to complete our four-person  
 Kindergarten team. We have all of the lessons prepared and there is  
 minimal preparation needed; just loving caring souls to teach our  
 Kindergarten class. When we have a team of four, you will be teaching  
 two Sundays per month. If you have questions, please reach out to  
 Stephanie at 843.343.8494.

   

  

Order of Worship 
Happy Father’s Day!     

Welcome & Announcements

    Songs of Faith

    Offering 

    Song of Faith

    Kids’ Moment         

    Scripture:                         Jonah 3: 1-4

    Message:                “God of the Second Chance” 

    Communion 

    Song of Faith

    Benediction

 

      Jonah 3: 1-4  (NIV)
 Then the word of the Lord came to Jonah a second time: “Go to the  

 great city of Nineveh and proclaim to it the message I give you.”

 Jonah obeyed the word of the Lord and went to Nineveh. Now Nineveh  

 was a very large city; it took three days to go through it. Jonah began  

 by going a day’s journey into the city, proclaiming, “Forty more days  

 and Nineveh will be overthrown.”
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